May 15, 1974

The Missirlian Family
599 West 190 Street
New York, New York 10040

Dear Missirlian Family:

We would like to inform you that ¥Miss Eva #. Pesora of

317 West 105 Street, Hew York City, Mr. George Boltr,

and Mr. Leo Mladen have requested Regquiem Service for the
departed soul of the late Kevork Missirlian. The Requiem
Service will take place at St. Vartan Cathedral on Sunday,
June 2. We invite you to join us at this service. If you
decide to be with us, please be at the Cathedral at 11 a.m.

May God rest his soul in peace and grant comfort to his
family.

Prayerfully,

Rev. Fr. Mampre Kouzouian
Canon Sacrist



